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Classification: Public 

 

 
To: Physicians, Chiropractors, Physiotherapists, Audiologists and their billing staff 
 
Effective October 06, 2022, Diagnostic Imaging (DI) services referred by a chiropractor, physiotherapist, 

or audiologist will be insured under the Alberta Health Care Insurance Plan (AHCIP). 

 

The change allows practitioners to use their full scope of practice in supporting patient access to medically 

required services under the AHCIP. Practitioners may only refer for DI services if authorized to do so by 

their regulatory college, and must adhere to the relevant standards of practice. 

 

Changes to the Claim Assessment System (CLASS) are complete. Claims for DI services that are referred by 

a chiropractor, physiotherapist, or audiologist can now be submitted to Alberta Health.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Inquiries: 

Any inquiries regarding this change can be sent to health-pcsp.admin@gov.ab.ca 

 

 

 

Number: MED 258 Date: October 07, 2022 

Subject: Policy Update - Payment for Diagnostic Imaging 
Referred by Chiropractors, Physiotherapists, and Audiologists 

Reference: This Bulletin supersedes MED 
212 (posted February 20, 2020) 

Contact:  Provider Compensation and 
Strategic Partnerships Branch 

 

Email:            health-pcsp.admin@gov.ab.ca 

Approved by:  Jonathan Koehli 

Position: Executive Director 
Provider Compensation and Strategic 
Partnerships Branch 
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